
 
 

MEETING DATE:  August 25, 2021 

 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approval for the 

purchase of calculators through in an 

amount not to exceed $117, 360 to be 

funded using ESSER III. 

 

Students are required to use a graphing calculator as part of the instruction in 

8th grade mathematics and in Algebra I during class and during the State 

testing. Some students use TI- 84 calculators that were purchased by the 

district in 2015. This request is for the TI-84 Plus CE Python which is the 

latest model of graphing calculator. The purchase of ninety Teacher Pack 

units which include 10 calculators and charging station will ensure that 

every 8th grade student and high school student in Algebra I will have the 

appropriate graphing calculator to be prepared for class and the State 

assessment. 

 

The vendor Venier Software and Technology is part of BuyBoard contract  
(#579-19). 

 

RECOMMENDATION: I move that the Board of Trustees 

approve the purchase of calculators 

in an amount not to exceed $117, 

360 to be funded using ESSER III. 
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